| ABORIGINAL AND TORRES STRAIT ISLANDER HEALTH
g WORKERS” AND LIAISON OFFICERS’ ROLE IN QUALITY
® ACUTE HEALTH CARE SERVICES

Have you been in hospital and received care from Royal Prince
Alfred Hospital?

Come yarn with us about how it was for you!

What is the study?

e We are interested in hearing about Aboriginal peoples’ experiences of being in hospital.

o We want to know about how Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Health Workers, Liaison
Officers and Practitioners and other health professionals care for Aboriginal and Torres

Strait Islander patients

What is involved in taking part?

e Liz Bourke, an Aboriginal woman, and researcher from The George Institute will talk
with you about your experience (via virtual technology e.g. Zoom)

¢ Participation is voluntary and you can decide to stop at anytime
e A $50 Coles gift card is provided to thank you for your time.

e If you would like, we will send you a summary of the project results.

How can | find out more information?

e For further information, phone Liz Bourke (02) 8052 4887 or email
ebourke®@georgeinstitute.org.au.

e If you would like Liz to contact you directly please ask the Aboriginal Health
Worker/Practitioner/Liaison Officer to pass on your details.

e The study has ethics approval (AHMRC, AHREC and RPA).
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